



YOU CAN HELP ADVANCE TRANSITION IN EPILEPSY RESEARCH

Help us understand your opinions about transition and the challenges you face while transitioning epilepsy patients from child to adult care!



If you are a healthcare provider that cares for patients with epilepsy or seizures, you may be eligible to participate.

The study involves filling a questionnaire and only 15-20 minutes of your time.

Principal Investigator: Dr. Danielle Andrade, on behalf of the ILAE Transition Task Force



Scan the QR Code

The survey link has been converted into a QR code, which can now be scanned by a device that has an app capable of reading QR codes. Once the QR code is scanned, it should take the respondent directly to the survey in a web browser.

- or -

Please e-mail quratulain.zulfiqar_ali@uhn.ca to participate in the study.*

*Disclaimer: Please note that communication via e-mail is not absolutely secure. Thus, please do not communicate personal sensitive information via e-mail.

